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Senator Adams asked: 
 
Could you provide further information about the cost to implement these environmental 
standards and the changes that have happened?  
 
Answer: 
 
Work completed under the National Partnership Agreement on Remote Indigenous Housing 
is required to comply with the national Building Code of Australia (BCA) and relevant 
Australian Standards.   
 
The costs associated with implementing the environmental standards in the BCA are included 
in the unit cost of housing contracted by state and territory governments and it is not possible 
to separately identify these costs.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


